
 
DATE: July 6, 2005 

 
 
TO: Katrina Young     FROM: Debra Campbell 

Interim Zoning Administrator      Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2001-85 by Alliance IV, LLC.  
 
 
Attached are revised plans for the above petition. The plans have been revised to increase the allowable height 
of buildings. Since these changes do not alter the intent of the development and are minor, I am 
administratively approving these revised plans. Please use these revised plans when evaluating requests for 
building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
Note building elevations from the original approval still apply. 
Note that all other ordinance requirements still apply. 

 


